
March 15, 2020 
 
Greetings,  
 
The following meetings are scheduled to take place at the Kitsap County Courthouse this week: 
 
Superior Court Criminal Practice and Procedure. Noon on Tuesday, March 17th in Room 212. 
Superior Court Family Law Practice and Procedure. Noon on Wednesday, March 18th in Room 
212. 
Superior Court Civil / Guardianship Practice and Procedure. Noon on Thursday, March 19th in 
Room 212. 
 
The focus will be to discuss any procedural and emergency rule changes that we may want to 
implement as it relates to your specific area of practice. Please bring drafts of any proposals you 
may have. The Bench is receptive to all ideas and suggestions.  
 
Frank Maiocco is working on conference call capabilities to allow participation by those who 
choose not to attend in person. We will post again with regard to how you can participate by 
phone. 
 
The Courthouse was thoroughly cleaned this weekend. You may notice a disinfectant scent as 
you enter the building. Also, Judge Jahns and I had our laminators working overtime this 
weekend. You will see postings throughout the courthouse and courtrooms as reminders to 
keep your distance and regularly wash your hands while in the building. 
 
As always, many thanks for your patience and courtesies. 
 
Yours, Kevin 
Kevin Hull, Presiding Judge 
Kitsap County Superior Court 
 

 
 


